
November Spotlight Member
Mark Dresser

If you’ve been wondering who designs all our great event flyers every month and keeps our 

website up and running, it’s none other than SCCoLPA’s Member in the Spotlight for 

November, our very own Mark Dresser, Website Coordinator and Social Media Chair.   

Mark began his legal career over 20 years ago, working as a court runner at the law firm of 

Newton Remmel in Mountain View.  Over the years, Mark’s job duties expanded as he 

learned all aspects of how to run a law firm behind the scenes.  He developed an in-house 

billing program for the firm, and handled all accounts payable and receivables.  He also 

designed the firm’s website and supervised its maintenance.  When the partners at Newton 

Remmel retired last year, Mark landed a job at the law firm of McManis Faulkner in San 

Jose, where he is a member of the firm’s financial team.   

Mark has been a member of SCCoLPA since 2011, but before then had been designing all of 

SCCoLPA’s promotional materials for several years.  Ever since he was asked to design the 

flyer for our very first crab feed, we knew we had a winner!  Mark designs and creates every 

monthly dinner flyer, our educational workshop flyers and all our fundraiser flyers.  We 

don’t know how he does it, but every flyer is unique and distinct and we admire his endless 

creativity.  We thank Mark for his dedication to the Association and congratulate him for 

being selected November’s Member in the Spotlight! 


